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Sound Chapter

s

October 8% Thursday Speaker---Merrill
Wien - Flying in Alaska

In October Merrill Wien will
be presenting his experiences
flying in Alaska. He was
raised in the Alaskan bush
flying environment. Merrill
Wien also flew for the Air
Force and had an extensive
military and civilian career.
He is now the Operations and
Safety Officer for the Heritage
Flight Museum. At our
October meeting he will be
speaking on bush flying and
safety in Alaska.

See you there!

Whatcom Educational Credit Union 511 East Holly St.

Bellingham, WA

Doors Open at 6:30pm. Meeting starts at 7:00pm, Next
to FedEx/Kinko's Downtown. Plenty of Parking.




